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21st April 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Re:  Official Meadowfield Facebook page 
 
Unfortunately, I am writing to explain that we will be disabling the ability to comment on our Meadowfield 
School Facebook posts. 
 
I have taken this sad decision due to negative comments that have been posted, including a negative emoji. 
 
The purpose of our Facebook account includes sharing vital information and most importantly celebrating 
pupil learning and achievements.  It is not intended to be a forum for complaints. 
 
Should you have any issues or concern, please contact the school office, who will be happy to provide you 
with a copy of our complaints procedures. 
 
Best Wishes & Warmest Regards, 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Jill M. Palmer 
Executive Principal 
 
 


